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What our members are doing to 
support healthier lives

Made company policies public on 
nutrition and product reformulation

Implemented employee health 
and wellness programmes

49%

55%

43%

49%

2015

2015

2015

2015

2016

2016

2016

2016

Implement commitment by 2018

Implement commitment by 2016

2017

2017

2017

2017

27%

57%

35%

51%

61%

78%

37%

58%

Implemented the consumer 
information and product 
labelling commitment

Stopped marketing to children 
under 12 of products that do not 
fulfil specific nutrition criteria

Progress against commitments (2015-2017)
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CGF members continue to prove their commitment to health 
and wellness. This has been especially evident in two key 
areas. The first is in our members’ contribution to help 
raise awareness of hygiene, nutrition and healthy lifestyles 
through partnerships with education authorities and 
institutions. Our employees are setting excellent examples, 
with up to 1.6 million employees taking part in Health & 
Wellness programmes, a 23% increase over last year. 

Magnitude of CGF members’ activities 

88% of companies report reformulating products

68% of companies report reducing sugar (+12% since 2016)

75% of companies report reducing salt (+12% since 2016)

50% report reducing saturated fat/trans fat

58% partnered with food banks to donate 180 million meals

85% have formed partnerships with community stakeholders

Over 1.6 million employees participated in Health & 
Wellness initiatives

Health & Wellness programmes have reached over 527,000 schools

In the communities where we conduct business, 58% of CGF 
members are helping combat hunger and promoting good 
nutrition with active participation in food bank programmes. 
Over 77,000 tonnes of food and 180 million meals were 
distributed by member companies during the year. These 
numbers reflect a trend toward external partnerships. In 
fact, in 2107, 85% of member companies were working with 
organizations in their communities, up from 72% in 2016.


